
 

 

 

 

Doug Garrett 
Chair 

 
Date:  28 September 2020 
 
Mr Paul Givan, MLA 
Chairman, Committee for Justice 
Room 242, Parliament Buildings 
Stormont, 
Belfast, 
BT4 3XX 
 
Dear Paul 
 
Domestic Abuse & Family Proceedings Bill 
 

Further to your letter dated 10 September 2020 in respect of the Policing Board’s 

view on the Domestic Abuse and family Proceedings Bill and the specific issue 

relating to the research paper from the NI Assembly Research and Information 

Sharing between Police Forces and the Home Office in relation to migrant victims of 

domestic abuse.  

The specific nature of the request has not been considered by the Policing Board 

previously and recognising the limited time for the Committee to complete the 

Committee Stage, I am not able to bring it to the Board for consideration within the 

timescale afforded.     

The Board will be sighted on the PSNI response and should any issues arise at the 

next meeting of the Board on 1 October in respect of same, we will revert to you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Doug Garrett 

Chair 
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